From: registrar

To:

Cc: Shelly-Anne Connell

Subject: FW: Hydro one rate increase - EB-2021-0110
Date: Friday, September 10, 2021 10:38:34 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Monioue [

Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 10:14 AM

To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Hydro one rate increase

The following is my opinion on hydro one’s application to raise rates:

We’re already paying way more than other provinces.

Where we live, we have power interruptions regularly

The corporation should live within their means as we all have to do

The timing of this application is shameful as many have not even recovered from the shutdowns imposed by the
Covid 19 pandemic

Enough is enough. Hydro One should manage their finances better and make cuts within its operations

Sent from my iPhone





